
Meet the Team  

Fiona Bryan 
Business Centre  

Manager 
 

Sian Warner 
Marketing Assistant /  

Customer Service  
Representative 

 
Kathrine-Anne Douglas 

Meeting Room Coordinator / 
Customer Service  

Representative 
 

David Taylor 
Estates Manager 

 
Bob Sampson  

Head of IT 
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Follow us on social media! 

@regalcourtbusinesscentre @regal_court Regal Court Business Centre 

Thames Valley Awards  

On Thursday 30th January, the Regal Court 

team will attend the Thames Valley Business 

& Community Awards ceremony at The Hil-

ton in Reading. 

There will be different games and auctions 

held around the evening to raise money for 

the three selected charities .  

As Regal Court Business Centre is a           

sponsor of this event, we will be invited to 

the stage to present the award for our          

selected  category ‘New Start Up Of The Year 

Award.’   

 

The Princes Trust  

Last month we had the pleasure of attending 
The Prince Trust final presentation for group 

37! 

it was a great event and listening to each of 
the students stories about their develop-

ments and how the prince trust has support-
ed them! 

We are proud to have them here at Regal 

Court and to be apart of the process! 

 

 

 

 

Slough Outreach 

Throughout December we have been 

collecting donations for Slough Outreach! 

They aim to put together 

homeless outreach bags, 

distribute them to rough 

sleepers and share with 

other homeless support groups in Slough, 

Windsor and Maidenhead for Christmas.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

A Huge Thank You! to everyone who donated 

and took part! It is amazing to see our clients 

come together to help the people of Slough 

this time of year! 

New Clients! 

Please join us in welcoming our new clients 

Saviour Energy Solutions.  

They reduce energy bills by using Green Deal 

providers to increase energy efficiency. 

If you’re on level 3 why not pop by and say  

Hello and see if they can help you?! 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Winter Weather                                                                          

With the weather getting colder, there will be a 

chance of snow and ice. It is important all persons 

adhere to common sense protocols and accept they 

have a responsibility for  personal safety by following 

simple rules:  

• Snow and ice present health and safety risks, as 

the potential for slips, trips and falls increases 

significantly.  

• Walk, don’t run.  

• Wear appropriate footwear with a non-slip 

sole.  

• Try where possible to keep your hands free of 

objects in   order to aid balance and minimise 

the effects of a slip, trip or fall.  

• Allow more time for your journey.  

• Be mindful of slipping while walking, particular-

ly when using ramps and steps.  

• If driving be mindful of skidding when leaving 

car parks as they may not have been gritted. 

Annual Christmas Party 

On Friday 20th of December, the Regal Court 

team attended our annual Christmas party 

along with some of our clients.  

Our night in Paris was marked with some 

great performances aerial performances. 

Why not join us next year?! 

Keep an eye out for more information! 

We Raised:  

£39.90! 

 
Christmas Jumper Day! 

On Wednesday 18th we held our 

Christmas jumper day with some 

mulled wine and mince pies!  

Thank you for everyone who wore 

their Christmas jumper and joined us 

in reception for some refreshments!  

Kick off 2020 with booking a meeting room for a back 

to work team meeting! 

  Reflect on 2019 

 Set new goals for 2020 

With the start of a new decade it’s the perfect  

chance to drive your business forward. 

 


